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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Prom price survey 
  
At the end of the year, we'd like to organise a prom to remember.  Historically this has been 
either in London or in a wedding-style marquee on the school site.  Following the success of last 
year's prom, we have decided, once again, to have the prom on site and it is currently being 
planned by a committee of year 11s. 
  
In previous years, the ticket prices have been around £50 (covering food, entertainment, 
decoration and drinks) and over 90% of families have been able to (and wanted to) purchase a 
ticket at this price. 
  
Given the current cost of living situation facing lots of families, we wanted to approach you to 
ensure that this is, once again, affordable or, if not, if there are any ways that we can help. 
  
At this point we are not asking for a financial commitment but please could you indicate on the 
google form linked below which option you think applies to you.  The form will not collect your 
email address or name and the data will be used anonymously.  Using the range of responses, we 
will make a decision about ticket prices and payment plans as necessary.  There is no guarantee 
that we can accommodate the needs of everyone but we will do our best to do so. 
  
Please could this form be completed before Wednesday 9 November. 
  
https://forms.gle/5t3VsDFeMoCiozU67  
  
Thank you, 

 
Graham Cook 
Head of Year 11 
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